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Classification

Comment

Motes:

The EPA notes the modification relates to design changes to the basement. Based on the documents
provided, the modification does not alter the EPA's advice and recommendations for the original proposal
regarding noise and vibration, water quality, contamination, waste and air quality and therefore has no
comment to make.

However, in reference to the EPA's letter regarding Mod 1 (dated 01.02.21), it was requested to remove the
requirement to consult with the EPA from conditions B79, B81, B92 and B96 as part of that Mod. It is noted
Mod 1is still under assessment. If Mod 3 is scheduled to be determined ahead of Mod 1, or Mod 1is
withdrawn, it is requested those requested amendments are included as part of Mod 3.



